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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
I hope you have all managed stay warm and safe in this week’s cold weather. The frosts have actually helped us access 

our field and enjoy the sunshine at lunchtime. I am pleased to report that I have been encouraged by the positive 

behaviours of children playing football. There have been some examples of compassion and kindness, alongside the skill 

of some talented young players. Thank you for supporting our school messages from home.  

On the home page of our website, you will find a link to a ‘key dates’ document, of dates and events to be aware of 

throughout the school year. This is an addition to the ‘Term Dates’ section. The document can be accessed directly 

through the following link: FHPS - Key Dates 23/24. That link will remain ‘live’, and updated regularly. 

Through the Local Authority we have been advised of some upcoming free Parent / Carer webinars to support Children 

and Young People with mental health issues. Topics include `Supporting Children / Young People with Anxiety' and 

`Supporting children / Young People who Struggle to Attend School'. 

To book, please visit Nessie. More information can be found here: NESSie workshops flyer  

A reminder that our Safer Internet Day parent/carer workshop will take place on Wednesday 31st January at 2.45pm in 

the school hall. 

 

With best wishes for the weekend, Richard Martin. 

 
 
 

With best wishes for the weekend, Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 

Monday, 22nd & Tuesday, 23rd January - Balance 
Bikeability (for Reception Class children that signed 
up) 
 
Wednesday 31st January – Safer Internet Day Parent 
Workshop. 2.45pm in school. 
 
Friday 9th February – PTA School Discos 
Reception & KS1 3.20pm-4.15pm 
KS2 4.30pm-6.00pm 
 
Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February- Half Term 

Dates, Reminders & Other Info… 

 Bikeability Reminder: 
Completed Bikeability Forms for Years 3 & 4 to be 
returned to the school office by Wednesday, 31st 
January.  Thank you. 
 
Over & In Half-Term Football Camp (see attached 
poster) 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OgStsxwM0ci4ms06eznrSW2Kl4iBvkF-lIU11-GZA8I/edit
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vcHJvY2Z1LmNvbS9uZXNwdWJib29raW5nP3V0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeSIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyNDAxMTcuODg2NjI0MTEifQ.pvFNKZZ3VFmun-vzFDkC2dfvaDbkwNnzqQJngTeuYlA/s/927495545/br/235486178678-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmNhbWJzbGVhcm50b2dldGhlci5jby51ay9hc3NldC1saWJyYXJ5L05FU1NpZS1QYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd29yc2hvcHMtamFuLW1hci0yMDI0LnBkZj91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjQwMTE3Ljg4NjYyNDExIn0.bDCb2SCuA5n-WbvZBiL2_XcsI-rIDBlnIqQyK7cW3Dk/s/927495545/br/235486178678-l

